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Comments: Dear Folks,

I am writing to urge you to stop all plans to cut trees in our Green Mountain National Forest.

Here in Vermont, only 30% of our forests are public; 70% are privately owned. Any timber cutting should come

from the privately owned 70%.

We are in a climate crisis. Right now, not some future date. It is imperative that ALL of us do what we can to help.

We need to leave the national forests alone so they can continue sequestering the carbon stored in the trees. It is

clear that the older and larger the trees, the more carbon they hold, and therefore, the more harm will ensue by

cutting them. 

Please reconsider your decision to "harvest" timber from our National Forest.

Thank you,

Carl Bucholt


